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Craig Eppler, Chair of Missions
Mentor UMC

8600 Mentor Ave.

Mentor, OH 44060

Dear Craig:

On behalf of Bishop Dottie Escobedo-Frank and the Cal-Pac Annual Conference, Pastor
John Crewe and the Lahaina UMC, I want to thank you for your very generous donations in
support of Lahaina relief as this community emerges from this unbelievable tragedy. The
people of Lahaina are a faithful and determined congregation, and they are looking forward
with hope. A large part of this hope is due to the incredible support that you have provided
for them.

The collection of notes to the Lahaina congregation is a particularly touching and uplifting
gesture.

Once again, thank you for your generosity for Lahaina UMC, and may God bless you!

Grace and aloha,
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Inspiring the world as passionate followers of Jesus Christ so all may experience God’'s life-giving love



